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New Trial Date Set in VA Sex Abuse Case 
(KNZA)--A new trial date has been set for a former physician assistant accused of
sexually abusing patients at an area Veterans Affairs hospital.

During a hearing Tuesday, the Leavenworth Times reports a judge set the trial in
the case of Mark Wisner for August 28th.  Four days have been set aside for the
trial.

It had originally been scheduled for this week in Leavenworth County District
Court, but a continuance was granted March 24th to allow more preparation time
for an expert witness for the defense.

Wisner is charged with one felony count of aggravated sexual battery, one felony
count of aggravated criminal sodomy and three misdemeanor counts of sexual
battery.

The crimes are alleged to have occurred between 2012 and 2014 while Wisner was
employed at the Eisenhower VA Medical Center, in Leavenworth.
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